
Calling all nurses and midwives in England!
Have YOU improved the quality of care
for your patients and reduced costs?
If the answer is yes, (and we have a feeling it is) then
you need to let your nursing and midwifery colleagues
know so that they can do it too!

A search is on for The Top Ten High Impact Actions for Nursing and

Midwifery - changes that you have already made within your

organisation that have improved quality for patients and reduced

costs that,  if replicated nationally, would have a huge impact

on the quality and cost of patient care. The top ten actions

selected will be announced at the CNO’s conference on

November 11th.  

Find out more and tell us what you’ve been 

up to: www.institute.nhs.uk/hia


